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Lynne Baldwin

From: Emma Harrison

Sent: 19 June 2024 17:07

To: Thomas Webster

Cc: DC Support

Subject: Conservation consultation response 22/01340/OUT

Dear Tom

Thank you for consulting the conservation team on the amendments to the above outline application. The 
amendments to the scheme are not considered to alter the situation with regards to heritage and therefore 
there are no additional comments to those contained in the response submitted 13/10/2022. 

To con•rm the comments dated 13/10/2022 are still relevant and should be considered as part of the 
assessment of the proposals.

I hope this con•rms the situation for you.

Kind Regards

Emma Harrison
Senior Conservation Officer
Planning Policy and Conservation 
Communities Directorate
Cherwell District Council
Direct Dial: 01295 221846
emma.harrison@cherwell-DC.gov.uk
www.cherwell.gov.uk
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil
Follow us on Twitter@Cherwellcouncil

Planning and Development services can be contacted as follows: Development Management -
planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Building Control - building.control@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Planning Policy -
planning.policy@cherwell-dc.gov.uk; Conservation - design.conservation@cherwell-dc.gov.uk. For the 
latest information on Planning and Development please visit www.cherwell.gov.uk.


